
Webpage Links From bpwcal.org Policy
From time to time companies and organizations request a reciprocal link on our website's Links and Affiliations area. Our policy is that generally only links from organizations who we support, or whose work supports the BPW Public Policy of promoting and supporting equity for California working women, will be considered.  All requests will be considered on a case by case basis with this guideline in mind. Requests will be accepted or denied upon agreement by at least two of the three committee members (Committee is CFBPW President, CFBPW Public Policy Chair and CFBPW Webmaster).
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